
Friday 8th September    

WELCOME BACK! 

It has been fantastic this week welcoming everyone back to school and a special mention to our 

new FS2 children who have been so very brave coming to school for the first time. They are 

settling in brilliantly and quickly learning our school routines. I was pleased to see how smart all 

the children look returning to school in their uniforms- thank you! 

The children across the school have been completing activities based around our wellbeing 

theme of ‘Earth’ this week. Music and art are the main drivers for the week, enabling the 

children to get used to their new routines after the summer break. This year, our music 

inspirations are Aaran Copland and his music ‘Rodeo’ for years 2-6 and ‘No place like’ by Kerry 

Andrews for EYFS and Year 1. On Wednesday for the first time, all the children came together in 

the hall for a whole school art assembly where they all sketched images from a David 

Attenborough film clip- inspirational!  

Children have been using Indian inks and salt to create wonderful patterns to depict the Earth 

and all the children are creating animals to work towards our big school collaborative project 

which will be displayed in the main corridor of the school. 

Today, you received ‘dates for diaries’ and I am sure you will agree there is so much going on in 

school to enhance your child’s learning and enjoyment. In addition to those dates we are 

continuing with Chance to shine cricket as this was so successful last year, and Sonia from the 

Corsham Windband is coming into school once again to teach the children. We are starting our 

new ‘Stay and Share’ sessions this year where you will have the opportunity to come into school 

to share in your child’s learning and hope that these will be not only informative but enjoyable 

for everyone. Class assemblies will also be taking place after half term and once again you will 

be invited to join us for these events. 

We will continue to keep you informed about everything going on in school through 

Schoolcomms so please make sure that we have an up to date email for you to receive 

important information. 

Finally, remember to check out our Facebook page to see photos and information and share in 

your child’s learning journey. 

Have a lovely weekend- Mrs Abby Symons, Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

Kings Avenue 
Corsham  

         Wiltshire                                                                                                                
SN13 0EG 

Tel No:  01249 712294 
 Email: admin@corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk  

Web Site: www.corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk 
 Headteacher Mrs A Symons  

 

http://www.corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Our first LORIC CHAMPIONS of 

the new school year: 

Rhea from Turner for organisation, Kacie 

from Millward for initiative, Thea from Mason 

for leadership, Florence from Dickens for 

leadership and Ava from Fox for. 

communication      

The race for badges is on! 

 

 

 

 

 

Wiltshire Cricket Club starts Monday 11th  

FS2 to stay for lunch and be picked up at 

1.25pm from the KS1 gate 

Up and Under Clubs start: Tuesday 12th 

for FS2-Yr3 3.10-4.15pm 

Thursday Yr4-6 3.10-4.14pm 

Wednesday 13th Swimming starts for 

Turner Class 

 

 


